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This half term our school focus is: Forgiveness

FLUSHING C of E PRIMARY SCHOOL

Nourishing to flourish in our world.

NEWSLETTER

Pates For Your Piary

Monday 3" June- Dolphin Class Ys 5 & 6, Residential to
Porthpean Starfish (YR/1) and Seals (Y3/4) swimming starts
Tuesday 11" June- Sports Day .

Wednesday 12% June -Dolphins- Science Exhibition Trip.
Thursday 13% June —Reserve Sports Day

Thursday 27th June — Seals trip to Trevaskis Farm

Friday 28t June - D-Day Party!

Thursday 18t July —KS2 End of year school play, 6pm
Friday 19th July—Prize Giving, 2pm at the Village Club
Monday 22" July- Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly, 2pm

Attendance
Starfish 100%
Seals 96.4%

Dolphins 92.3%

Starfish: Sadie and Elsie-May Congratulations Starfish!
Seals: Laurel, Sennen and Mary
Dolphins: Eli and Nico

Praise Certificates

Year 1 won the Lunchtime Award this

week!
Congratulations all of you!

Psalm 113:3 “From the m’sing of the sun to the ja[ace where it
sets, the name of the Lovd is to be jomisec{. 7




Cricket News!
Unbelievably, our
Cricketers smashed it
again this week winning
another match in the
league by a country

80t Anniversary D-Day Celebrations

We are planning a special event, just after D-Day, to
commemorate the
80t Anniversary of the end of World War Two.

On Friday 28t June, we are asking that pupils come to
school dressed in red, white and blue. We will have a
tea-party just after lunch and the children will then
sing a few songs from different eras between then and

ATTENTION PARENTS!

After half term, we are asking that pupils come straight into class
when the gates open at 8.45am in the morning, rather than go to
the playground to play.

Morning work will be available for the children, as they arrive in
their classes, and there will be no adults outside supervising the
playground, at this time.

The Government have new legislation around school opening
times, as from September, so this is considered to be a trial phase
whilst we consult with all stakeholders and find the best way to
make the new timings work, for our whole school community.
Please note, children will only be marked as ‘late’ if they arrive
after 9am, as we usually do, during this trial period, so should your
child catch the ferry in the morning, this will not adversely affect
their attendance figures.

Any queries, please pop into the office.
Thank you for your continued support!

May Reading Challenge!
Throughout May, we're setting all pupils a challenge

of trying to read aloud to someone at home, at least
20 times across the month of May!
(More, if possible, of course!)
All pupils that manage to get their 20 reads will get
their names put in the hat and at least one will be

drawn out for a prize!
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now. mile!
Parents are welcome to come and watch their children .
perform, I expect this will be around 2.30pm. AmaZ|ng Tea mwork
If you are able to send in a small plate of food for your G |
child to share, this would be gratefully received. uys:

Just a reminder, we'll be
sending home PE Rits for
washing toda Y, could you

please check that your
child’s kit still fits,

(particuLarle plimsolls) and

that the full kit Ls returned
after half term, in readiness
for Sports Day!

The first sailing session
after half term will be on
Tuesday June 4th for all

Year 4s as Dolphins will be
on camp.

Please could you ensure
that if your child is unable
to attend a session for
whatever reason, that you
let Mrs. Tucker or Mrs. Eva
know in time to tell the
coordinators. Many thanks.



Flushing Arts Week

We are delighted to be supporting Flushing
Arts Week with some fabulous
creations from the children across the
school. These will be displayed in the
Summer corridor leading to the Village Club, so please
_ pop in and have a look.
The committee have asked us to pass on that
> there is face painting at the Village Club on
summer sun, Saturday between 3 & 5pm (for £2 a face).

Picking daisies,

Catching bees, _ ae,
Birds are singing :WSI‘!THQ /'\Vf.

In the trees.

EACE PAINTING - £2 a Face
Saturday 25th of May
2:30pm - 4:30pm
Flushing Village Club, Coventry Road,
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The Starfish Class enjoyed a wonderful morning at
Flushing Beach! They worked in groups tfo list seaside
items. They worked with friends to make amazing
artwork. Lots of special shells and stones were found.
Thank you to the staff and parents who helped us!




Starlite Theatre Company piggsents

ALAN MENKEN
HOWARD ASHMAN, TIM RICE AND CHAD BEGUELIN

CHAD BEGUELIN

’\—A/‘ Our fabulous Year 6 were awarded
. their ‘Leaver’s Hoodies’ today.
26th, 27th, 28th June 7.30pm They looked so smart!

Tickets available from the Poly We are so very proud of you Year 6!
Falmouth or online at https:// ’

thepoly.org/

&) Photoroom

Dolphins visited the
Falmouth Library and Art
Gallery, this week.

The ferry crossing was calm
and the weather was
beautiful!

Thank you Mr. Mutsaers and
Ms. Freeman, for making
the trip so special, for the
children!

Happy Half Term
Everybody!!




